
iPad and iPhone Group Report – August 2025 

A"er 4 years of sessions of gradually increasing complexity, we have decided to go back to 
basics. We reviewed the gestures used to move around the screen and to access the Control 
Centre, NoAficaAons and Search screens. 

Silencing the phone, Aircra" mode opAons and the useful torch were reviewed. 

We also went through the various seDngs and funcAons within the mobile phone service 
seDngs, including keeping control of data usage and using WiFi calling. 

For the future we will conAnue to spend Ame on the basics as well as covering more 
advanced topics.  

The next meeAng will be on 23 September 2025 at 1:30pm in Enterprise House. Please note 
that there will be no meeAngs in November and December. 

Mike SweeAng 


